
The Annual Turkey Dinner is fast 
approaching! 

Thursday, December 12th 

Your child will be treated to a seated turkey dinner with all the trimmings! 

We need a little help from our wonderful parents and caregivers please: 

1. In a reusable bag, please send your child(ren) with a plate and set of 
cutlery. The items will be taken back home at the end of the day on 
Thursday.

2. For dessert, we ask for a dozen cookies from students in Kindergarten, 
Grades 2, 4, and 5 to share. Please list the ingredients for your dessert 
(Food Allergies) and label your serving dish if you are needing it 
returned.  *Since we asked Grades, 1, 3, and 6 to bring goodies for the 
Fall/Halloween Family Dance bake sale, we are calling upon the other 
grades to help us with this event.

3. You may start sending cutlery and plates on Friday, December 6th.

4. Please send your cookies starting Tuesday, December 10th.

5. Volunteers are needed to help serve.  Please call the school at
780-532-3230 or email jae.leclerc@gppsd.ab.ca if you are available to 
help. (We want to make sue we have enough volunteers).  Volunteers 
well be needed at 10:00 am as our Kindergarten class will be served at 
10:30 am.

 Thank you for your continued support! 
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